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The meeting was dedicated to the TB2020 data analysis: 

Veta presented a few slides about noise level from SRS read-out system. She continued with a 

pedestal standard deviation analysis using runs took during the energy scan and LUXE-experiment 

configurations. The noise distributions are different shape for each APVs and different mean values 

in different configuration.  

During the meeting, we discussed the possibility to involve new young people in data analysis; Gleb 

will ask his colleges and his supervisor.  

At TelAviv some students are involving in charge diver calibration and they hope to continue with 

data analysis, probably on the next meeting, one of them will give a short report.  

The next meeting will be in 2 weeks, on 9 September 2020 at 4 pm CERN time zone. 


